
  

    
      

  
        

    

     

    

           
           

         
            

        
         

       
         

   

         
            

          
         

 

 
    

MM43.2.2

June 20, 2018 

Mayor Tory and Members of Council 
C/o Ulli S. Watkiss, City Clerk 
Toronto City Hall 
13th fl. W., 100 Queen St. W. 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

Subject: Honouring Former Councillor Ron Moeser 

Mayor Tory and Members of Council, 

Further to the direction provided by Mayor Tory to convene a panel of community members to 
receive feedback on how to honour former Councillor Ron Moeser, and further to the Ward 
consultation meeting chaired by Councillor Hart on April 23, 2018, this letter is being sent to 
confirm that the West Rouge Community Association supports honouring the legacy of Mr. 
Moeser through the naming of a portion of the Waterfront Trail, from Highland Creek eastwards 
to the entrance to Rouge National Urban Park in Mr. Moeser’s name. 

The West Rouge Community Association represents approximately 3,000 households in Ward 
44 (to become Ward 47) from Port Union Road to Rouge National Urban Park, and from Lake 
Ontario to Highway 401. 

Mr. Moeser’s impact on our Ward was, and is, significant and meaningful. He was a strong 
voice for eastern Scarborough for 26 years, and his contribution to our community, including the 
establishment of the Waterfront Trail deserves lasting recognition. We are proud of Mr. Moeser 
and request the City’s assistance in honouring him in an appropriate manner. 

Respectfully, 

Kevin Narraway 
President, West Rouge Community Association 




